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November 27, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Drive-In Ministries and myself, it is with great joy and 
confidence that I write this letter to you recommending your support of David and Dana 
Morrison, missionary candidates with Drive-In. 
 
David and Dana have faithfully and increasingly served with Drive-In over the last 2+ years as 
volunteers at Drive-In Park, helping with the weekly movie night ministry, special events, 
publicity, park maintenance and development.  Last year, their love of the park ministry and 
for Drive-In led to David being asked to serve on the Board of Directors, which he accepted, 
further expanding and deepening their commitment and involvement in the ministry.  After 
a year of being involved in Board discussions and prayer about a new missionary to come on 
board to prepare to replace the aging president, in a few more years, David and Dana 
privately and gradually became convinced that the Lord was calling him to serve toward this 
position.  Earlier this year they applied to be missionaries with Drive-In with this in mind.  In  
November, the Board, having served with David as a board member, and having reviewed 
their application and interviewing them thoroughly, unanimously accepted them as 
missionaries with Drive-In for the position of Vice-President. 
 
David and Dana and their two children April (10) and William (5) live in Millbrook, Alabama, 
about 10 minutes from Drive-In Park, making it convenient to volunteer now and serve full-
time in the future.  Their budget goal has not been determined nor set yet, but they will 
update you as soon as it is. 
 
Please prayerfully consider helping us support and encourage these young missionaries as 
they walk by faith in this new life venture, trusting the Lord to provide what they need to 
serve Him full-time.  They will need all of us to lift them before the throne of grace supporting 
them daily in prayer and through financial support as well.  I pray the Lord will lead you clearly 
to the ways He will have you come along side this family.  They have made their commitment 
to the Lord;  now may the Lord bless and encourage you as you make yours.  If you have 
questions regarding Drive-In or this process, please contact me at o. 334-361-1660 or c. 334-
531-8701. 
 
For His glory, 

 
 
Mike Jones 
President/Executive Director 
 
 


